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General enquiry form - Ref. 21024487

Customer
First Name
Name

My enquiry is

I would like to be contacted by
Email
Phone

Address

John
Wright
Planning of converting 10-12 Kentish Town Road to a hotel.

http://camdocs.camden.gov.uk/HPRMWebDrawer/PlanRec?
g=recContainer:2017/2852/P

After reading of this in the Camden New Journal
(http://camdennewjournal.com/article/hotel-planned-for-
former-mango-room-restaurant) | was astonished as | had
not received any consultation or notification letters from the
council about this matter.

| have read through the assessments on light, etc., and
although informative, it does not take into consideration that
all the residents of Barnes House will lose a sizeable chunk
of their visible skyline - | personally will lose about 2/3 of my
view from the balcony across Kentish Town Road as the 1
and 2 storey addition rises to meet existing heights on the
southern end of the site.

eMail

NW1 9LQ

20 Barnes House, 9-15 Camden Road, Camden

Please upload supporting documents

No files attached

About this form
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Received on
Form reference
Contact method

Council and Democracy
Camden Town Hall
Judd Street

London WC1H 9JE
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file:///C:/Users/svctrim/AppData/Local/Hewlett-Packard/HP%20TRIM/TEMP/HPTR...  02/08/2017



